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We’ve been busy with our symphony concert over the past two weeks, in which we’ve had the 

privilege of playing Mahler’s ‘Das Lied Von Der Erde’ under Joseph Swensen. Professor Sheila 

Browne from the Tianjin Juilliard School will be visiting RCS and giving a masterclass on 7th March. 

We are all very excited to learn from her, especially with what she brings from Karen Tuttle’s 

pedagogy. 
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